
Join the Hillside community to welcome in a
new school year! 

First slice sponsored by your Hillside PAC!

*Bake Sale, Concession and additional pizza
slices will be sold (cash OR card payment

options)*

There will also be a fun, family scavenger hunt
for prizes!

September 24, 2024
4-6pm on the blacktop at the back of the

school
(Bake sale contributions welcome and can be

dropped off Sept. 24 in the AM in the PAC kitchen)

YOU’RE INVITED TO THE HILLSIDE WELCOME BACK

PARTYPARTY
PIZZAPIZZA


